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June 25, 

2018

Early 

Dismissal

12:56 pm

June 26, 

2018

LAST DAY

Early 

Dismissal

12:56 pm

HAPPY 
SUMMER!

August 29, 

2018

First Day of 

School

Full Day!

Dear Parents, Guardians, and Caregivers,

It is hard to believe that Tuesday will be our last day of  school! It has 

truly been an exceptional year. Together our students have learned 

much and shared experiences that will long remain with them in the 

years to come. The strength of  our community and wholehearted 

passion to make our school a wonderful place of  learning for our 

children, makes Johnson School truly a special place.

I would like to thank our parents who contributed and gave of  their 

time and efforts in ways small, large, and unimaginable! Thanks for 

getting your kids to school on time each day and supporting them in 

the learning process; the partnership between home and school is so 

important.

A special thank you to our hard working and caring staff  members 

who exude a passion for teaching and learning. Their commitment is 

outstanding and our kids are the beneficiaries. Thank you for providing 

rich and engaging, well-rounded experiences for our kids and knowing 

that education is about joy, wonder and fostering curiosity, along with 

the development of  social skills so needed to succeed. For these, and a 

million other things, we are truly grateful.

In closing, I take this opportunity to congratulate our fifth grade 

students as they “move up” to Bethel Middle School. To our fourth 

graders, I look forward to seeing you in the fall. I wish you all a very 

happy, safe and enjoyable summer. Please be sure to take time as family 

to talk ,read, and play together.

Very truly yours,

Alison Salerno

Principal



Accessing webEDGE on the Parent Portal 

 

1.  After you login to the Parent Portal, go to the upper right hand corner and choose 

 

 

 

 

Then choose,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

This will open to this window: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents/Guardian’s 

will click here for the 

High School Report 

Card. 

For Elementary K-8, 

this will say 

Standards Report 

Cards K-8. 

You can then view 

and print the 

reports. 

 

Click here and you will see the NWEA 

report for each session (Fall, Winter and 

Spring).  You can then view and print the 

reports. 

This the Bethel Public Schools 

District Message. 

























Outdoo
r

MOVIE NIGHTS

BETHEL  PARKS AND RECREAT ION

PETER  RABB I T  (RATED PG )  

THURSDAY ,  JUNE 28TH 

COCO (RATED PG )  

THURSDAY ,  JULY 26TH  

MUNIC IPAL  CENTER  FRONT LAWN

MOVIE  BEG INS  AT  DUSK

POPCORN &  DR INKS  WILL  BE  SOLD FOR $ 1  

CALL  203 - 794 - 8 5 3 1  I F  WEATHER I S SUES  AR I SE .  



 

 
 
 

Children & Teen Program (Ages 0—18 years) 
Join our all new summer reading program running from June 18th to August 30th.  You 

set a daily reading goal, and each day you reach your goal, log a day of reading.  As 

you record days you earn prizes for 15 days, 30 days, 45 days, and 60 days.  

Each participant can have their own or a family Beanstack account to track their 

reading.  Days can be recorded from the website, the app, a paper log, or at the 

summer reading station at the library.  Attendance at library programs can also be 

logged as reading days.  Prizes can be redeemed in person at the library.  Each day of 

reading is an entry into the end of summer raffle August 30th.  

Check out our website for information, or stop by the staffed summer reading station by 

the circulation desk!  Kids can play the summer game at the Children’s Desk for every 5 

days of reading they complete. 

To download the Beanstack Trapper app go to Google Play or the App Store. 

  
JUNE 18: Teen Scavenger Hunt & Pizza Party @ 6 p.m. (Grades 5 & up.) 

JUNE 26: Frisbee Show with Todd Brodeur @ 3 p.m. (*) 

JUNE 27: Summer Kickoff: Reading Rocks with Pete the Cat performed by Al deCant @ 11 a.m. 

JULY 16: Animals Rock with Jason @ 6 p.m. (*) 

AUGUST 3: Drop-in Tie-Dye for Everyone from 3—6 p.m. (Bring something white, all-cotton to tie-dye.)  
 
For more information and to see all the exciting programs for adults, teens, and children, go to our online 
calendar at www.bethellibrary.org.   
 

BETHEL PUBLIC LIBRARY 
189 Greenwood Avenue 

Bethel, CT 06801 
www.bethellibrary.org  

(203) 794-8756 

 

SPECIAL PROGRAMS 
  
 

http://www.bethellibrary.org/


Bethel Parks and Recreation 

Before Care (Rockwell & Berry ONLY) 

& 

Aftercare Program (Rockwell, Berry & Johnson) 

Information 
Yearly Initial Registration Procedures (ALL new and returning families MUST register for the initial 

registration): The yearly initial registration process opens on July 2
nd 

at 9:00am both online and in the Park & 

Recreation Office. 

A. PM Care: You MUST register them for the school they are GOING into (if you are not sure – please 

register them for the unidentified group) for 2018-19 for PM care only. There will be a $10 

processing fee. 
 

B. AM CARE: You MUST register your child for AM care and when asked please note which 

elementary school your child attends, IF you do not know which school please write 

“UNKNOWN”. There will be a $10 processing fee. 
 

**At the initial registration PLEASE click yes to receive email updates!! We will need to contact 

everyone in August to find out your child(s) teacher, bus # and what your child should be doing on early 

dismissal days.** 
 

We will open up the school year registration on August 1
st

, 2018. The rate per day is $10(AM)/$15 (PM). 

You can sign-up for the ENTIRE year – you MUST be signed up by the 15
th 

of month for the next month 

(i.e. if you are registering for September, you must be registered by August 15
th

…IF you are registering for 

October, then you MUST be registered by September 15
th

.) You only have to PAY for the coming month (i.e. 

Signed up for September – you MUST pay for SEPTEMBER by August 15
th

) 
 

Each school has the following MAX # of children per day:  

Before Care (40)/After care Rockwell & Berry (40), Johnson (40) 

Before/After school Care Program: 

AM: Program time is from 7:00-8:30am (program will be at the Municipal 

          Center) (Children will be bused to their school) 

PM: Rockwell & Berry times are from 3:30-

5:30 Johnson time is from 3:00-5:30 
 

Fees can be paid by, check (made out to Bethel Parks and Rec.) , cash or credit card** (not AMEX). NO 

payments will be accepted at the schools. 

**Bethel Parks and Recreation does not have access to your credit card information nor do we do Monthly 

auto-payments. ** 

 

***You must have last school year’s balance paid off before you can register for 2018/19 school year program.*** 

 

 

 



Please note: 

 There will be NO day of, or week of, registration. 

 ANY and ALL Changes MUST be made by the 15
th

 of the prior month (ie. September changes 

MUST be made by August 15
th

, October changes MUST be made by September 15
th

) 

 Registration will close at 4:00pm on the 15
th 

of each month (and based on availability) 

 After school care will not be held during school closings, early dismissals or snow days. We will    

ALWAYS follow the Board of Education’s decision regarding early dismissals for weather. 

 Before care WILL NOT run on delayed openings, school closings and snow days. 

 NO refunds for absences, missed days or CHANGES made AFTER the deadline. 

 NO refunds for delayed openings/early dismissal due to snow. 

 Refunds will ONLY be for FULL snow days. 

 A fee of $10 will be charged to your account for late pick for every 5 minutes beyond 5:30pm. 

 

TO REGISTER:  

(if you already have an online account** with us you can skip to step #6)  

**IF you have had an account with us in the past, but no longer remember your username or password 

– please DO NOT create another account – please contact the office to reset your account. 

 

1. Head to our website www.bethel-ct.gov 

2. Go to the Parks and Recreation Department 

3. Click on “Online Registration” under Additional Links on the right hand side 4. 

Click on the “Sign-In” circle at the bottom of the page. 

5. You will need to create a “NEW ACCOUNT” – start by first creating an account for yourself (as the 

responsible person) and then for each member in your family. All children will need a school and 

grade on their account information. 

6. Please make sure you fill out the Emergency contacts in your child’s account, as we will use this as 

who can pick up your child. Pick-up password will be required by all for pickups. 

7. Once you have an account, sign-in, click on the Catalog icon, click on Afterschool programs and 

SIGN-UP!!  

If you do not have access to sign-up online please feel free to stop in  the office Monday-Friday, or give us a call at 203-

794-8531 

 

http://www.bethel-ct.gov/

